
 

 

 
 

RAPTOR NEWS  
 

 

Mr. Villalpando October 28th, 2020 
 

Hello Raptor Families, 

 

Around 4 pm today, all our student schedules for our In-Person 5 Day program were sent out to 

families.  If you did not receive your child’s schedule, please contact the front office to learn your 

child’s teacher.  All our students in the Champions Program will get a message from Director Vincent 

about your child’s teacher.  

 

We want to thank you for your patience and understanding as we worked with the district to get these 

rosters completed.  We did have 4 of our Raptor Teachers move to the Champions Program.  We want 

to reassure you that our students and teachers who are in the ​Champions Program will remain 

Raptors!​  You will still receive our messages and be part of all future school events and memories. 

 

As for our students and families who will be returning to our ​5-Day In-Person Program​, you will 

see that we did have some student movement and changes in class combinations.  We understand that 

change is not easy for anyone involved.  I do want to let you know that as a team, we will do the 

following to support you and your child through this transition: 

● Our Raptor Squad is a close-knit community who will work together to ensure we create a web 

of support around all our kids and families 

● We will devote time and energy to building community, culture, and belonging to our new 

community 

● We will have students in grade cohorts to give them access to classmates from another class 

● Teachers will share student data, best practices, and support, as well as what they know about 

your child to keep your child moving in a positive and supportive direction 

 

Please know that we are all here to create a smooth, supportive, and most importantly safe transition 

back to school for everyone.  If you have any questions, thoughts, ideas, or concerns please feel free to 

contact me.  

 

Remember That Together Anything is Possible! 

 

Mr. Villalpando  

 



Raptor News  

 

Riego Creek School Bell Schedule - 5 Day In-Person Program  

Kindergarten Schedule  

3-hour Program  

8:10 to 11:10 am  

 1st - 5th Grade Schedule  

5-hour Program 

8:10 to 1:10 pm 

 

Riego Creek PBIS Program 

All Raptors will choose to ROAR!  

R - Be Respectful  

O - Take Ownership 

A - Be Accepting  

R - Be Responsible 

As we transition back to school, we will build lessons and explicit training to help your Mini-Raptor understand 

the Raptor Way.  We look forward to helping your student be successful and build their Raptor Pride.  

 

Riego Creek Meal Program  

All Mini-Raptor​ will have access to ​a FREE breakfast and FREE lunch daily​.  Our kitchen staff will 

pack ​Grab and Go meal offering​ to be delivered to your child’s classroom at one of the Nutritional Breaks 

and prior to the end of the day.  

 

Riego Creek Classroom Supplies  

Your child’s teacher will share a list of essential items we are requesting all our students to bring for classroom 

use.  Every child will have an assigned cubby to store all classroom supplies.  Our goal is to have individual 

items for each child.  

 

Chromebook News 

All Chromebooks will be returned to your child’s classroom. ​Please stay tuned for more information 

on the process we will utilize to get all devices back on campus.  

 

 

RCSD Reopen and Remain Open Information  

Please review the material our District Office has provided to guide us as we prepare to return to school.  

RCSD Welcome Back Health and Safety Procedures Video 

RCSD Reopen and Remain Open Guidance Document 

 

 

Respectfully,  

Mr. Villalpando  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QAWWCloT6ok&feature=youtu.be
https://drive.google.com/file/d/181Nw8qO-1Tu0vsxitT2dP_IINmgHNk0d/view

